
 
Thanks to you, we’ve already made an impact on reducing 

waste! Here’s how the numbers look in Week 8: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Your contributions are helping build healthier soil and reduce 
our city’s carbon footprint—keep up the fantastic work! 

 
 

35 food scrap bags collected at curbside! 

120 lbs. of food scraps saved from the incinerator in the 
pilot neighborhood alone. 

192 lbs. of food scraps dropped off at our Solid Waste 
Campus site!  

This week we collected a grand total of 312 lbs. food 
scraps that will be turned into compost! Congratulations! 
 

This campaign is supported by grant funding from the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency. 


